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ARE WE DONE WITH THESE FOR THE YEAR?

	 

 We've heard about April showers, but it was more than that falling Friday morning. The snows, which should be the last dumping of

the year, caused various traffic issues, and resulted in school buses being taken off the roads. Those operating snow plows had plenty

to do.Photo by Bill Rea
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